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Meeting Date: 10/2/2017 Town Clerk
Location: Lower Town Hall
Time: 8:00
Attendees: Mark Kaferlein, Tim Devlin, Lyndon Washington, Chris Shaw, Don Spencer

* Treasurer reported that no check has been received yet from the Central Mass 30+ league
which they said they were sending a month ago. Tim will follow up. Mark also noted the
issues of soccer balls being kicked onto the playing field during youth football games and
the fact that players or spectators could be hit or run into during those games.

¢ September meeting minutes were reviewed and a motion was made to approve by Don
Spencer, 2" by Lyndon Washington, passed unanimously

¢ Resident Mary Beauchamp reached out to the URC to see if we would formally support her
efforts to pass a Community Preservation Act (CPA) which could provide funding for the
town recreational activities. The URC voted to formally support the CPA with the
expectation that the program would provide a source of funds to expand and improve on
the town recreational and athletic facilities that we have continued to highlight the need
for. Motion to approve by Don Spencer, 2™ by Chris Shaw, passed unanimously,

¢ Motion to adjourn at 8:30 by Mark, second by Chris, passed unanimously




